
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

CAUTION AGAINST EMPLOYMENT FRAUD 

 

     It has come to our notice that some unscrupulous agencies / persons are 

fraudulently offering false employment opportunities in Airports Authority of India 

by using the logo of AAI with a view to tarnish the image and reputation of AAI. 

These bogus agencies have been conducting telephonic interview and claiming 

money from candidates as caution deposit. 

 

     AAI would like to bring to the notice of all job aspirants and general public that 

recruitment in AAI is carried out through a well-established selection procedure 

comprising of Written test, Personal Interview, Medical Fitness etc.  

 

     The vacancies are notified through Open Advertisement in all leading 

Newspapers. The advertisement details and selection procedure are also clearly 

mentioned in our website www.aai.aero. 

 

     AAI does not solicit any money from any candidates at any stage of recruitment 

process other than the prescribed application fee as advertised in the Job 

notifications in the website and Advertisement. 

 

AAI will not be responsible in any way for the amount paid by the individuals to any 

individual or group of individuals / agencies purporting to be representing AAI. 

 

Issued  in the interest of General Public. 

 


